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To prohibit any person under the age of 21 of possessing a firearm legally is 

misguided and unfair. Many young adults are currently allowed to possess a firearm 

legally, and to take away that privilege is unfair and an act injustice. The vast majority 

of people under the age of 21 that possess firearms handle them in a responsible 

manner. How many incidences are there where someone under the age of 21, that 

legally own them, act in an irresponsible manner?  Passing this bill would take away 

memories of hunting and target shooting as a young adult. There are more important 

issues this state faces besides taking away more rights from Oregonians.  
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